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Comments: Hello, I am an avid climber and have written some articles/guides on climbing which was published

on hownot2.com. I have comments and suggestions regarding the new bolting/fixed gear policy's. I would like to

to state that I don't agree and am very against over bolting however I do acknowledge that bolts are necessary

and have to be maintained! I also agree that the amount of fixed gear used should be at a minimum and only

when required. With this said I believe I have an idea that could benefit the land management team and the

climbers using the land. Similar to a climbing ranger in Yosemite these area could implement a "climbing sheriff"

which could be an elected knowledgeable climber who could help regulate what is happening in the area and

could be a mediator for climber to the management team and vise versa. I think this could really minimize the

amount of bolts used and help with the overbolting and fixed gear problem. Thanks you for reading and

considering my comments, I hope this can help!


